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Dear Families,  

Here at Oxbridge Lane we have been super busy with not only with two P.E. lessons per week in school but also with some fantastic 

sporting festivals. We have attended a range of events please see the action shots below!  We are following the Sports Values of self 

belief, teamwork, determination, honesty, passion and respect. We focused on respect last half term and are currently looking at teamwork in this half term.  

Please encourage your children to be as active as possible as this is not only great for physical wellbeing but mental wellbeing too. The government suggest  

primary school children are active for at least 60 minutes per day. 

 

In Year 3 the children absolutely loved the Racket Skills event 
they attended and have  really enjoyed their team building skills 

P.E.  

Golf Fore All! 

All KS2 children had a great session 

learning the art of golf! Some of the 

children had never played before but 

they all soon got the hang of it! There 

were plenty of budding Rory McIlroy’s 

and Annika Sorenstam’s! 

Year 4 had a  

Fantastic time  

developing their  
netball skills at the Netball 

festival in January.   

Children explored a variety of fundamentals activities 

including hoop games, ball handling skills, parachute 

games and more. The children rotated around a carousel 

of deliverers with the aim of increasing confidence and 

enjoyment of physical activity. The children had an amaz-

ing time learning new skills! 

Tri Golf festival 

Athletics competition 

Cricket Festival 

Archery  


